Final Reminder - Westport Camp

Well with only a few more sleeps until we depart, just a couple of last minute details and reminders.

- ★ Could each child please bring some baking for morning and afternoon teas, suppers and lunches. Please pack in your child's bag and we will collect it at Westport.
- ★ Please have any medication clearly labelled and with instructions to be given to the classroom teacher on the morning of departure.
- ★ At this stage it is likely there will be some rain up in Westport next week. Please ensure ALL children are thoroughly prepared, a waterproof jacket will be essential!
- ★ We will be meeting in the Hall in the morning before we depart so children are to meet there at 8:15am. Our ETA for returning to school is 2.45pm.
- ★ Reminder, camp contributions of \$120 to cover food, accommodation and transport. Many thanks to those who have paid already.

If you have any last minute questions please send an e-mail through to your child's classroom teacher.

We are looking forward to a fantastic camp with your children and we know they will have a wonderful time. We thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards Racheal, Grace and Karen